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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

A project is underway to upgrade Cronulla High School.  

Commencement of Construction Works on the Car Park Extension  

School Infrastructure NSW is enhancing Cronulla High School by extending the existing car park and providing 
additional parking facilities. 

The proposed works will introduce 12 new parking spaces, bringing the total within the school car park to 43.  

School Infrastructure NSW is obligated to assess the potential impacts of the proposal through a Review of 
Environmental Factors (REF) by the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 and related regulations. The Car 
Park Extension has been approved under the Amended REF, following community notification in November 2023. 
Access the Amended REF document here: 
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/infrastructure/projects/c/cronulla-high-
school/2024/march/Notification_-_Addendum_REF_November_2023.pdf 

Approved documentation related to the Amended REF is accessible on the School Infrastructure NSW website: 
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/projects/c/cronulla-high-school-upgrade.html#category-reports  

To ensure safety, all construction zones have been securely fenced off, making them inaccessible to students. 

Staying informed 
 
School Infrastructure NSW will continue to share updates as the project progresses. 

Visit the project website 
edu.nsw.link/Cronulla-HS-Upgrade or scan the QR code 

below for all the project details, project updates and 
notifications. 

Sign up for the project’s mailing list: 
 for project updates and notifications, by scanning the QR 

Code. * 

 
 

 

 

 

 

*We value and respect your privacy. Your email address will only be used to send you project updates and notifications. We will 
not sell or share your information with third parties. You can unsubscribe at any time. For more information, please read our 
Privacy Policy. 

You can also contact us via our community information line and email using the details below. 

We thank the community for your patience as we deliver this important project. 
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